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Learning is freedom 

 
 
Dear Bayview Families 

Fonterra Milk in Schools 
 
Bayview School participates in the Fonterra Milk in Schools programme.  
 
Fonterra Milk for Schools is all about growing healthy kids as milk contains essential 
nutrients for growth and development. The natural nutrition of milk gives kids calcium for 
building bones and nutrients they need for sustained energy, concentration and learning in 
the classroom.  
 
Participation in the programme is voluntary. Students who take part receive a cup of 
Anchor Lite UHT milk every Monday, Wednesday and Friday. The milk is chilled in a 
dedicated fridge and every Monday, Wednesday and Friday the students bring their own 
cup and a glass of refreshing milk is poured for them. All used packaging gets collected for 
recycling and is made into roof tiles.  
 
For your child to receive milk we require your permission. Please complete the permission 
slip below and return to the office.  
 
If you would like more information about the programme please visit 
www.fonterramilkforschools.com. If you have any questions, please contact the school 
office.  
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------- 

Fonterra Milk in Schools Programme 
Permission slip 

 
Child’s name: __________________________________     
 
 

    I would like my child to participate in Fonterra Milk for Schools. I 
understand that my child needs to bring their own cup to school for 
this. 
 
    I would not like my child to participate in Fonterra Milk for Schools 
 
    My child has a dairy intolerance and/or allergy and cannot participate.  
 
 
Parents Name: __________________________  Signature: ______________________ 
                                     (Please print) 

http://www.fonterramilkforschools.com/

